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February 9, 1955

Dear Mr. Dorr:

Thank you very much for your 
letter of January eighteenth. I have re­
ceived the book, "Mother and Child, ” 
and sincerely appreciate your thought in 
sending it. This is such a lovely selec­
tion of photographs and I have gone 
through it with great interest.

With many thanks and best
wishes,

Sincerely,

Rockefeller

Mr. John V. N. Dorr
99 Park Avenue
New York 16, New York


